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Hello Everyone,

Junior Gardening Program! Anyone out there who would like to head this
up? There seems to be a new interest in garden clubs wanting to
rejuvenate a program that was once established within their club but fell by
the wayside and now the interest has grown again. We do not have a
Chairperson on the GCFM Board currently for this and if there is anyone
out there who has a sincere interest and some experience with a Junior
Gardening Program, we would like to hear from you! We need your
expertise and so many clubs would welcome some guidelines on this. You
do not have to do any work, just offer us your experience in a brief webinar,
u-Tube video, PowerPoint or a Word document that could be shared with
clubs. We could post it on the website and clubs who have an interest
could contact you with any questions they might have beyond the basic
information they are given.

Please think about it and let us know if this is an opportunity you would like
to pursue. I have had many inquiries over the summer regarding Jr Garden
programs and I feel at this point it is time to send out a message asking if
there is someone in any garden club who has run a successful program
who could share their expertise with the rest of us. I think it would be very
rewarding for everyone. Afterall, we are here to support and share ideas,
educate everyone on an ongoing basis, and continue to thrive in the spirit
of giving.



I hope to get a phone call this week! It will make me happy! 774-454-1041
Please call with ideas.

Enjoy each day.

Marjorie Dienhart

One of the most delightful things about a garden is the anticipation it
provides. -W.E. Jones, The Passing Show


